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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 22 August, Pupil Free Day 

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635             

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

HEALTH & HYGIENE  

To support the well-being and health all, Belvoir families are reminded that it 

is important that your child is kept at home if he/she has: 

• a runny nose  

• headaches  

• a sore throat / cough  

• a fever / temperature more than 37.5°C  

• muscle aches and shortness of breath  

• loss of sense of smell or taste  

It is advised to conduct RAT if any of the symptoms are present, even with the 

slightest symptoms. If your child displays any of these symptoms as a result of 

an ongoing medical condition, please provide a letter from your doctor so we 

can take this into account. 

On Thursday Belvoir held a Super Hero Day! Students came dressed in their favourite superhero outfits to raise 

money for Bear Cottage Sydney. Belvoir student Kobi Doyle was this years face of Bear Cottage’s Super Hero Week. 

Bear Cottage is the only children’s hospice in NSW, providing respite and end-of-life care for children with terminal 

illnesses and their families in a medically supported ‘home away from home’. Bear Cottage gives them as much 

love, care, laughter, fun, and support, as they need. It was wonderful to see all the students dressing up in their 

Super Hero costumes. 

Belvoir’s Speech Pathologists would like to gauge the interest of the parents and carers of our students, around 
the delivery of a communication information session. There are varying communication needs for the students  
enrolled at Belvoir. We’d like to provide you, their families, with information and strategies to further support 
their communication development.  
Please take the 4 question survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FM5XJZY  

Despite the chilly mornings, it has been great to see everyone settling back into the routine of school quickly. Over 

the last few weeks, it has been great to see classes getting back out into the community. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FFM5XJZY&data=05%7C01%7CSasha.DeMarchi%40education.vic.gov.au%7Ca8f6612775d14b796d0808da70ff1b29%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637946538222672270%7CUnkn


ROOM 4 NEWS 
Mel & Clare 

Welcome back to Term 3! We have had a busy start to the term with lots of learning and 

special activities happening in Room 4 and the Yellow Pod so far! 

During Week 1, Room 4 participated in NAIDOC Week Activities, including reading the story 

of the Rainbow Serpent. The children were then asked to think about their favourite part of 

the story and either write, or draw a picture, to communicate their ideas. 

We made damper for our weekly cooking activity after watching a video about how to cook 

bush damper on a camp fire. We ate our damper with butter and jam.  

 

 

 

We are learning about Australia, and have been reading the story “Possum Magic.” We 

have explored places in Australia, different Australian foods, Australian animals, invisibility 

and other super powers, and the different feelings Grandma Poss and Hush might have had 

throughout the story, such as sad, worried, scared, excited, and happy.  

 

We have also made some Australian foods in our weekly cooking activities, inspired by the 

book “Possum Magic,” including cheese and vegemite scrolls and lamingtons.  

 



 

Yellow Pod have decided to hold a weekly assembly for our rooms to get together to sing 

the National Anthem, hand out weekly awards and sing our Belvoir song. It has been so 

wonderful to get together with all of our Yellow Pod peers and teachers, and the children 

are really looking forward to this weekly event. Well done to our Week 2 winners, Noah 

and Harrison, and our Week 3 winners, Cooper and Joshua. Who will be our next Room 4 

Superstars?! 

We had such a fun day on Thursday dressing up as our favourite super heroes for Super 

Hero Day! We made some masks and donned our capes and costumes to help raise    

money for Bear Cottage. 

We will be learning more about Australia throughout the term, and exploring position,  

location and shapes. We can’t wait to share our Room 4 news with you again soon! 

ROOM 4 NEWS 



ROOM 10 NEWS 
Katey, Courtney & Bec 

We have had a busy start to Term 3 in Room 10. In literacy we have been reading a 

variety of Australian themed texts - Welcome to Country, Where the Forest meets 

the Sea and Ernie dances to the Didgeridoo. We have enjoyed looking at all the 

different Natural icons and locations of Australia and placed them on our map, 

these include - Uluru, The Great Barrier Reef, 12 Apostles and more. In Maths we 

have been working on Place Value and participating in a variety of learning tasks.  



Anthea, Christin & Matt 

ROOM 16 NEWS 

We've had a busy start to Term 3. We have gotten straight back into our learning in every      
subject area. In Maths we have been learning about numbers and place value, adding two digit 
numbers and learning to write numbers. In Food Technology we are exploring Australia and the 
rest of the world by making items from all over the world. So far this has included making 
Wattle Seed Damper, Lentil Dahl (curry) and this week Gulab Jamen (Indian doughnuts).  

 

During community access outings we have visited Yackandandah to see some historic sites      
including the old miners hut and the courthouse and visited the Albury Library museum to      
explore The Living Room Exhibition and the Questecon Science expo. 

 

Lastly, this week we have also dressed up for Super Hero Day to support Kobi. 



ATTENTION, ATTENTION:  STEP RIGHT UP THE SHOW IS HERE. 

 

HELLO EVERYONE, 

 

I HOPE YOU HAVE ALL BEEN WELL AND KEEPING SAFE. WELL WHAT A YEAR WE HAVE HAD ALREADY, 
BUT I HAVE TERRIFIC NEWS THE CIRCUS QUIRKUS SHOW STREAMED EVENT HAS ARRIVED. 

 

THE STREAMED EVENT IS HAPPENING FROM THE 1ST AUGUST UNTIL 31ST AUGUST, 2022. THE EVENT IS 
ON DEMAND AND AVAILABLE TO WATCH AS MANY TIMES AS YOU CHOOSE. 

 

PLEASE SEE THE ACCESS CODE TO THE SHOW BELOW: 

 

vimeo.com/showcase/cqalbu22 

Password: 22 

 

PLEASE BE SO KIND TO INDICATE HOW MANY VIEWERS WILL BE WATCHING THE STREAMED EVENT BY 
RETURNING A QUICK EMAIL TO  

diannaivic@gmail.com WITH THE APPROXIMATE NUMBER OF PEOPLE VIEWING THE STREAM. 

 
JUST A QUICK NOTE I STILL HAVE TICKETS AVAILABLE TO THE LIVE SHOW THIS FRIDAY 29TH JULY AT 
10.30AM & 12.30PM SESSION TIMES, PLEASE CALL ME  ON 0432633582 TO HAVE TICKETS EMAILED TO 
YOU DIRECTLY. 

 
WE WOULD SINCERELY LIKE TO THANK OUR SPONSORS WHOM WITHOUT, THIS EVENT WOULD NOT BE 
POSSIBLE. 

 
REGARDS TO ALL, DIANA. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2Fshowcase%2Fcqalbu22&data=05%7C01%7CSasha.DeMarchi%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5a3b6d06b69f4a2509a408da70226766%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637945590309550444%7CUnknown%
mailto:diannaivic@gmail.com


 

  Expression of Interest –Teen Time  

Customer Name: 
  

Contact Person: 
  

Contact Details: 
  

Age of Customer: 
  

Today’s Date: 
  

ABOUT Teen Time 

Teen Time is a program that runs every second Friday 5pm-9pm. It is designed for 

youth aged between 14-17 to access the community in fun and safe ways to 

help develop social and community confidence. 

WHEN AND WHERE 

Start date for this program is: Mid Term 3 

This program will run from Broella Rd every second Friday 5pm-9pm 

OTHER REQUIREMENTS 

Pick up and drop off transport is available through Aspire -  please ask our CST 

member for more information. 

INTERESTED OR HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 

PLEASE COMPLETE BELOW AND RETURN TO customerservice@aspiress.com.au  


